

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 7, 2010

Angel Gutierrez Garnica 2431 S. 9th Street Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Gutierrez Garnica:

This is to notify you that on Monday, June 21, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for an Extended Hours Establishment license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Wednesday, July 7, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office CCF100062



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 7, 2010

Deangelo M. Gibson 1522 E. Warnimont Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Gibson:

This is to notify you that on Monday, June 21, 2010, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for the Theater and Shows & Exhibition licenses for the premises at 1920 W. North Avenue ("Unity in the Community") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based on community objections.

On Wednesday, July 7, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF100062



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 7, 2010

Lacy J. Landre W7333 County Rd W Adell, WI 53001

Dear Ms. Landre:

This is to notify you that on June 21, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be denied based upon non appearance.

On June 24, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of July 7, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to deny the Class "D" Bartender license based upon non appearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 7, 2010

Steven R. Preston 904 E. Pearson Street #313 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Preston:

This is to notify you that on June 21, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be denied based upon non appearance.

On June 24, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of July 7, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to deny the Class "D" Bartender license based upon non appearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 7, 2010

Carmen Upson 603 N. Dries Street Saukeville, WI 53080

Dear Ms. Upson:

This is to notify you that on Monday, June 21, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, July 7, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincere

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office CCF100062



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

July 7, 2010

Salvatore Salvo, Agent Pop Promotions, LLC 1033 N. Old World Third St., #502 Milwaukee, WI 53203 Atty. David Halbrooks Atty. Matt Lerner Maistelman & Associates 5027 W. North Ave Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Salvo and Attys. Halbrooks and Lerner:

This is to notify you that on June 21, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nightclub) licenses for the premises at 606 S. 5th St. ("Texture") be renewed with a 25-day suspension based upon a police report and neighborhood objections.

On June 24, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nightclub) licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed with a 25-day suspension based upon a police report and neighborhood objections. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of July 7, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, testimony at the Common Council meeting and your written objections, the Common Council approved a motion for non-renewal of the Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nightclub) licenses based upon a police report and neighborhood objections despite the recommendation of the Licenses Committee.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for \$75 administrative fee, by bringing your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

1 Cospection,

RŎNALD D. LEONHARDT



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk
July 7, 2010

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
Deputy City Clerk

Jagdish Patel, Agent Clybourn Supermarket, LLC 2903 W. Clybourn St. Milwaukee, WI 53208 Atty. Jeffrey Guerard 6525 W. Bluemound Rd., Suite 21 Milwaukee, WI 53213-4073

Dear Mr. Patel and Atty. Guerard:

This is to notify you that on June 21, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 2903 W. Clybourn St. ("Milwaukee Foods") be renewed with a 30-day suspension based upon neighborhood testimony.

On June 24, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for the Class "A" Malt license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a 30-day suspension based upon neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of July 7, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and testimony at the Common Council meeting, the Common Council approved a motion for non-renewal of the Class "A" Malt license based upon neighborhood testimony despite the recommendation of the Licenses Committee

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for \$75 administrative fee, by bringing your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 7, 2010

Peter J. Fiumefreddo 6449 W. Fond Du Lac Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Fiumefreddo:

This is to notify you that on Monday, June 21, 2010, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Record Spin license for the premises at 6449 W. Fond Du Lac Avenue ("Fremo's") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based on the police report and neighborhood testimony.

On Wednesday, July 7, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF100062